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Year One: Chestnut Class 

 

Spring 2.1 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for all of your support during our first term at Hethersett Woodside. We appreciate 
your support helping the children with online learning on Google classroom during the Year 
One bubble isolation.  

Our topic for next half-term is ‘What is it like to live in a castle?’ Please see our Spring 2.1 
Overview for more information on what we will be covering in class. 

Please note, PE is now on a Monday and Thursday, where the children will need to continue 
to come to school in their sportswear.  

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one of us at 
the school gate or phone or email. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Gaffney, Miss Reed & Mrs Smalls 
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